
 
 

MANATEE COUNTY GATOR CLUB MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIPS  

 
The Manatee County Gator Club, in association with the University of Florida, will 

award scholarships to graduating high school seniors from Manatee County for the 

upcoming college fall and spring semesters.  We invite all eligible applicants to apply, 

based upon the minimum eligibility requirements listed below.  The application deadline 

is April 2, 2018. If you have any questions regarding the application process, please 

contact Aaron Crittenden-Vice President of Academics at ac@harlleebald.com 

  

MINIMUM ELIGIBILITY REQIREMENTS ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

1. You must be a graduating senior from a high school located in Manatee County. 

 

2. You must apply for admission to, and attend, the University of Florida for the fall  

 and spring semesters within the academic year the scholarship is awarded. 

 

3. You must have a minimum 3.0 cumulative grade point average in high school and 

 a minimum SAT score of 1100.  You must maintain a minimum 3.0 grade point 

 average at the University of Florida for the fall and spring semesters.  You will be 

 required to submit to the Manatee County Gator Club, at the end of your fall 

 semester, a copy of your transcript showing the courses taken, grades, grade point 

 average, and the courses which you are registered for in the spring semester.  

 Students must maintain full time status for both semesters. 

 

4. The selection criteria for awarding the scholarships will be based upon academic 

 achievement, financial need, and extra-curricular activities participated in during 

 your high school years. 

 

5. You or your guidance counselor must submit a complete Manatee County Gator 

Club Scholarship application with a school transcript on or before April 2, 2018 

by one (1) of the following methods:  1) via U.S. mail to the Manatee County 

Gator Club, P.O. Box 451, Bradenton, FL 34206, 2) via email attachment to 

manateegatorclub@gmail.com. 

 

6. If requested, you must make yourself available for an interview with the Manatee 

 County Gator Club Scholarship Committee. 
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